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ATIO A HE ADQUARTERS 

SUITE S176 

3 0 ISCONSIN AVE . N.W . 

A!>HI GTO DC 20016 

THE 

Mr. Carl Nellis 
Route 3, Box 231A 
Jerome, ID 83338 

Dear Carl: 

IDAHO CHAPTER 

ILDLIFE SOCIE Y 
P.O . Box 398 

Kamiah, ID 83536 

November 10, 1977 

Thanks for your proposed resolution of July 20, 1977. The 
Executive Board met on November 1 and, after a lot of 
discussion, voted not to adopt the resolution . 

We felt that there may be some situations where the use of 
coal to generate electricity might be the best alternative. 
In other words, the resolution was too general. We would 
rather confine our comments to specific situations, and 
especially about the wildlife implications, since our 
expertise is in that field. 

If you could draw up another resolution about a specific 
coal-powered generating proposal, and emphasize the damage 
it would cause to wildlife or their habitat, we would be 
happy to reconsider it. 

TAL/cae 

Sincerely, 

Thomas A. Leege 
President 


